
  
14th June 2024 

Payroll Update 
 
After months of discussion and providing evidence highlighting a problem SITCPLA uncovered, the 
company have finally agreed to change how sickness is paid in a 31 day month.  
 
Previously, in months with 31 days, if sickness occurred, one of the sick day payments was 
eliminated, due to the fact that our basic monthly salary is divided by 30 days.  
Going forward and back dated to 1st January 2024, the sickness subsidy payment will include the 
31st day. 
 
The company acknowledge that there is a legal loophole in the current regulations although the 
legislation is not explicit. 
 
They believe however, that it is fair and beneficial to recognise this additional day in the months 
that have 31 days and we are pleased about this.  
 
 
In-Flight Retail Meeting  
 
Our ALC rep, Carlos Soles will be meeting with the Regional Manager and representatives from In-
Flight Retail next Monday to discuss some of the ongoing issues we are experiencing with 
catering/retail.  
 
From your feedback, already on the agenda to discuss are: 
 
Current Sales Performance 
Summer Incentives 
High Revenue Targets 
Low Stock levels  
Strip and Load Bars on certain rotations  
Fresh food optimisation 
ePos Issues and Future Roadmap 
 
If there is anything else you think we need to add to the list, please let us know before Monday.  
 
 
Have a great weekend everyone! 
 

 


